
I hope that whomever the “commissioners” are in this city council re-districting process, that 

there will be some DSCRIMINATION IN FAVOR OF THE VOTERS WHO ACTUALLY VOTE! This 

especially includes the ACTUAL VOTERS in the “communities of interest”. 

 

GIVE THE VOTERS IN THE PROPOSED NEW DISTRICTS SOME “LEVERAGE” FOR ONCE! 

 


